Deer Skinning &
Butchering Workshop

WHEN? depending on when the deer is

harvested it will be either:

Wednesday January 16
OR
Thursday January 17

9am-2:30pm

If you leave your contact information with
Neskonlith Education Centre Reception you will
be notified when the workshop is happening.

To register and be notified please contact
(250) 679-2963

Where?
Neskonlith Education Centre School

739 Chief Neskonlith Drive

Located 5km West of Chase, BC on the Neskonlith Reserve

PLEASE NOTE:

Dress warm— part of the workshop will be held outside.

Please bring your own water bottle, snacks and lunch.




